
From: Mark Leopold
To: Bohl, James; Lee, Chris; planadmin
Subject: 1550 Goll Mansion Development
Date: Friday, August 04, 2017 6:58:25 AM

Dear Sirs,
 
Please know that I and many of my friends and associates in Milwaukee fully support the Goll
Mansion Property Development Plan. It is clear to all that take time to understand the initiative that
it is an impactful project that preserves a historical landmark (the Goll Mansion), creates jobs,
contributes over $2M annually to the city tax base, while adding an exceptionally aesthetic new
building to the developing Milwaukee skyline. 
 
Mark Leopold
Chief Private Equity Officer Chrysalis Financial
Milwaukee, Wi
262-770-0073
mleopold1204@chrysalisfinancial.com
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